MARK R. WARNER
VIRGINIA

UNITED STATES SENATOR
WASHINGTON, D.C.

September 12, 2018

Dear Friends,

I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to all who are gathered for the
6™ Annual Alumni Charity Challenge.

This event provides a wonderful opportunity to join with other alumni organizations
to achieve the shared goal of collecting 75,000 pounds of canned goods for the Central
Virginia Food Bank. Too many low-income families across the Commonwealth and the
country struggle to put food on the table each day. Community organizations, like the
Central Virginia Food Bank, provide much-needed food security to some of our most
vulnerable citizens. I commend each of you for your support of this important work.

I wish you the very best for a successful event.

Sincerely,

Mok € Koner

MARK R. WARNER
United States Senator



